
I would like to take a moment to thank 

all of you, our parents, students, and 

staff, for your cooperation and          

diligence over the past two months.   

We know that it takes a community to 

raise a child, and it is also true that it 

takes community effort to keep all of us 

safe and healthy during these chal-

lenging times.   From your Daily Health 

Checks, to mask wearing, to staying 

home when you feel unwell, every ac-

tion combines to ensure our well -being and to keep our school 

open and operating.   As the cold and flu season approaches, I 

know that we will face more and more Covid fatigue.   Thank 

you in advance for continuing your vigilance in following our 

Covid procedures.  
 

Due to our Covid requirements, we are going to present our  

Remembrance Day Ceremony a little differently this year.      

Students will be taking time to remember as they perform for 

each other on November 10th.   Unfortunately, we are not able 

to invite parents or community members into the school to take 

part in the morningõs activities.  We do hope to video the event 

and share it with our families on our Dunstable School Families 

Facebook Page.   If you are not yet a member of this group, we 

encourage you will join.  
 

One last reminder for this month: Progress Reports will go home 

on November 26th.   The wording on our report cards has 

changed slightly to reflect a more growth -oriented terminolo-

gy.   Please take a moment to read about the new grade scale 

for all PHPS Elementary schools at 

https://www.pembinahills.ca/our -division/news/updating -

assessment-and -reporting -terminology/ . 

If you have any questions, please contact your childõs teacher. 
 

Have a wonderful November!  

  

Ms. Tkachuk  

Principalõs Message 

Dunstable School: News from the Bearsõ Den 

November 2020  

Food Bank ~  

Toonie for Tummies 

2-5 

Picture Retakes          

Hot Dog Day ~ $1.00 

5 

Dunstable Day 6 

Remembrance Day    

Ceremony @  10:30 am 

(Livestreamed) 

10 

Remembrance Day ~   

No School 

11 

Treat Friday ~             

Sundaes $1.00 

13 

Hot Lunch $3.00 

Cowboy DressñUp Day 

School Council Meeting 

@ 6:30 pm 

19 

Dunstable Day  20 

Movember ~ 

Moustache Day 

24 

Progress Reports Go 

Home 

26 

Dunstable Day  27 

Virtue For November:  
Courage  

Remembrance Day Ceremony 

We are having our Remembrance Day Ceremony on Tuesday, 

Nov. 10, starting at 10:30 am.  Each classroom has prepared a 

short presentation. Please join us live on our Dunstable School 

Families Facebook page as we remember those who sacrificed 

their lives.  

https://www.pembinahills.ca/our-division/news/updating-assessment-and-reporting-terminology/
https://www.pembinahills.ca/our-division/news/updating-assessment-and-reporting-terminology/


Student Leadership Group 

Our Student Leadership Group has scheduled some Spirit Days for this month.  

 Friday, Nov. 13  -  Sundaes ~ $1.00 

 Thursday, Nov. 19  -  Cowboy Dress -Up Day 

Picture Retakes 
Imagine That Photographics is scheduled to take any necessary retakes on Thurs-

day, Nov. 5.  Please have any paper orders submitted by this date. Late orders are  

accepted only on -line, by mail, or phone.  

 

Drive Away Hunger 

This year the Food Bank is not taking donations of grocery items. Instead, we are 

asking for a Toonie for Tummies donation from each of our students. This money 

will be given to the Food Bank.  We are collecting donations 

the week of Monday, November 2 to Thursday, November 5.  

 

November Birthdays 
     9  -  Kobyn K. & Piper V.  16  -  Devan & Clara Pen

   26  -  Wynter    29  -  Charles   

November is òMovember!ó 

Please participate with us on Tuesday, November 24 by sporting a moustache in 

honour of Menõs Health. The goal of Movember is to òChange 

the Face of Menõs Healthó. There will be a collection jar in the 

office if you would like to make a contribution. We thank you for 

your support.  



Hot Dog/Hot Lunch Days 

Hot Dog Day is Thursday, November 5.  

Hot Lunch is Thursday,  November 19.  

(Menu : Hamburgers - $3.00. This will be a pre -order.)  

Thanks to the Dowbush family;  your time in preparing food and serving us is 

greatly appreciated!  

 

Progress Reports 

On November 26 your childõs Progress Report will be sent home for your review. 

Please contact your childõs teacher with any ques-

tions or concerns you may have.  

School Council News 

We invite you to become involved in the next School Council meeting. It takes 

place on Thursday, November 19 @ 6:30 pm, this meeting will be online.  

 

 

 

 

Virtue for November ~ Courage 

Courage ~ the  ability  to control  your  fear  in 

a dangerous  or  difficult  situation   

Coats for Kids  

During the month of November, Dunstable School is participating in the Coats for 

Kids program. We are asking families to donate any gently used coats/ski pants 

that can be given to families in need. FCSS will also be 

accepting toques, mittens, and scarves.  

https://dictionary.cambridge.org/dictionary/english/ability
https://dictionary.cambridge.org/dictionary/english/control
https://dictionary.cambridge.org/dictionary/english/your
https://dictionary.cambridge.org/dictionary/english/fear
https://dictionary.cambridge.org/dictionary/english/dangerous
https://dictionary.cambridge.org/dictionary/english/difficult
https://dictionary.cambridge.org/dictionary/english/situation


 

Students in Mr. Dõs Grade 3-4 class learn about pulleys. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder 
The weather is unpredictable. Please ensure your children are dressed for the 

weather, as they are expected to go outside for recesses.  


